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October 2, 2018 
 
Mr. R.M. (Bob) Sharen 
Box 99 
Grand Bend, ON 
N0M 1T0 
 
Council received the documentation you provided which included:  
 

• Information provided as a delegation to Council on September 4, 
2018 which included a letter to the Municipal auditors; 

• Correspondence received on the Council meeting of September 
17, 2018 which included signed correspondence pertaining to 
your delegation and two spreadsheets.   

 
You have made serious allegations as to fraud perpetrated by the 
Municipality of Lambton Shores as it relates to the Grand Bend Sewage 
Treatment Facility. 
 
The documentation you presented to Council does not support any 
such allegation and quite frankly it is incomprehensible.  Accordingly 
there is no basis to take any further actions.   
 
Council requires no further input from you on this topic and will not 
entertain any further delegations on this matter.   Any further 
concerns or allegations should be directed to the Municipality of 
Lambton Shores. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Mayor Maureen Cole MHA, BA, RN 
Municipality of South Huron 
m.cole@southhuron.ca 
519-630-2891 
 
cc. Council 
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